Diane Sparks

Please ban scrubbers from the Puget Sound and protect endangered orcas from fossil fuel waste. We
can secure permanent protection for this high traffic inlet that is home to some of the most
threatened marine species — like orcas and Chinook salmon if these ban scrubbers are banned.
Thank you



